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24th  January 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

On Wednesday 9th February, Year 7 and 8 students are invited to take part in a valentines 

craft activity in aid of our school charities. This event is organised by our 6th Form Health & 

Social Care students and will take place in the 6th Form Café from 3-4pm.  

Participating Year 7 and 8 students are asked to make a donation of £3, for which they will be 

provided with arts and craft materials to make valentines cards and gifts, with the assistance 

of our 6th form students.  

At the end of the session, they can also choose to take their gifts home, or to have them 

delivered to the recipients in school on Valentines day by the 6th formers. 

If your son/daughter would like to attend, please complete the permission form on the link 

below by Wednesday 2nd February: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=9XvRHhwZB0m5WB_tWGS28d

aR-3ZMVlxMo56nkdm5tkhUNEZTSzVGQzRXNTRaUlc0UTBQRTRKNEtUUy4u 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me in school. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms H Jordan 

Head of 6th Form 
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